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Dear Community Member, 

 

The Queenston School Advisory Council (QSAC) is excited to be hosting our annual Carnival 

Fundraiser on June 5th! This highly anticipated event brings together students, families, and 

community members for an evening filled with games, food, laughter, and fun — all in support 

of our wonderful school. 

One of the highlights of our Carnival is the door prize draw. To make this part of the event extra 

special, we are reaching out to generous individuals and businesses in our community to ask for 

donations of door prizes. Whether it’s a gift card, merchandise, service, or a fun experience, 

your contribution will help make our event memorable and successful. 

We would greatly appreciate any donations made. We will show recognition to all donors on a 

display board at our Carnival and in our school newsletter. Your support not only helps us raise 

funds for enriching programs and resources at Queenston School, but it also strengthens the 

connection between our school and community. 

If you are interested in contributing a prize or would like more information, please contact us 

through the school office at 204-489-3423 or email the Carnival Committee Chair Stefanie 

Davies at: stefaniedavies86@gmail.com 

On behalf of the students, staff, and families of Queenston School, thank you for considering our 

request. Your generosity truly makes a difference! 

Warm regards, 

Queenston School Advisory Council (QSAC) 

 


